
Improvements to U.S. 1/15-501 and Relocation of N.C. 78 
(Tramway Road)  

State Transportation Improvement Program  Project No: U-5727 

The N.C. Department of Transportation plans to 
improve intersections along the U.S. 1/15/501  
corridor by converting them to reduced conflict 
intersections, and to realign Tramway Road (N.C. 
78) on new location. Preliminary engineering
design is ongoing and the environmental
document will be completed in Spring 2022. Right
of Way  design will be finalized in Summer 2022.

You are receiving this newsletter as a follow up to 

the public input opportunity provided via the project 

website (www.publicinput.com/US-1-15-501-

Sanford) during October 2021

SELECTED ALTERNATIVE 

Alternative 2:  Upgrade U.S. 1/15-501 and relocate 

Tramway Road behind the VA Outpatient Clinic & 

Westfield Rehabilitation and Health Center as 

shown in the map below. 

 PROJECT BENEFITS 

This project addresses the need to improve      

transportation network connectivity along U.S. 

1/15/501 in southern Sanford. This project will relieve 

present and future traffic congestion and improve 

mobility and safety issues caused by the lack of access 

management and traffic flow issues. The project also 

addresses the need to improve the intersection with 

N.C. 78 (Tramway Road). 

 PROJECT COSTS 

Property Acquisition $5,927,500 

Utility Relocation $860,000 

Construction   $17,300,000 

Total Cost   $24,087,500 
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For more information please visit:  www.publicinput.com/US-1-15-501-Sanford 

Email or phone in questions or comments as shown below 

Jeffrey Stroder, P.E. 

NCDOT Highway Division 8 

121 DOT Drive 

Carthage, NC 28327 

Persons who do not speak English, 

or who have a limited ability to read, 

speak, or understand English, may 

receive interpretive services upon  

request by calling 1-800-481-6494  

Aquellas personas que no hablan 

inglés, o tienen limitaciones para 

leer, hablar o entender inglés, 

podrían     recibir servicios de 

interpretación si los soliticitan 

llamando al 1-800-481-6494  

Jeffrey Stroder, P.E. 

NCDOT Highway Division 8 

Project Engineer 

121 DOT Drive 

Carthage, NC 28327 

US-1-15-501-Sanford@publicinput.com 

(855) 925-2801 (Code 8173)

Michael Burns, P.E. 

Stewart 

Project Manager 

223 S. West Street, Suite 1100 

Raleigh, NC  27603 

US-1-15-501-Sanford@publicinput.com 

(855) 925-2801 (Code 8173)


